
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  

For immediate release                      29 Jan 2020 

          

Deferral of Marina Run 2020   

In light of the novel Coronavirus outbreak and information that we have gathered from various 

Government websites, we regret to inform that the Marina Run 2020 event slated for 15 Feb and the 

Race Pack Collection (RPC) slated for 8 & 9 Feb 2020 will be postponed to a later date. The rescheduled 

event date and RPC date cannot be determined now as we need to monitor the nationwide situation. 

Please understand that as the organiser of this event, our participants, volunteers and the public’s 

health is paramount to us and we do not wish to put anyone at risk.  

No action needs to be taken by registered runners as they will automatically be signed up for the new 

race date once it has been decided.   

Please follow us on our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/epicesr.sg/) for any updates and 

information pertaining to this event. If you have any other questions, please email to info@epic-esr.sg. 

Thank you very much for your kind understanding, patience and support in this matter.  
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